
Meeting planning and support services 
provided by the National Indian Health Board 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC),

The Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR),

and The Tribal Consultation Advisory Committee (TCAC)

are hosting their

First Biannual Tribal Consultation Session

NEW DATE!

February 26-28, 2008, Atlanta, GA

Captain Pelagie (Mike) Snesrud 
Senior Tribal Liaison for Policy and Evaluation
Office of the Director/
Office of Strategy and Innovation/  
Office of Minority Health and Health Disparities

Phone: 404-498-2343 
Email: PSnesrud@cdc.gov

Tim Hack
Deputy Director & Senior Advisor, Strategic Engagements 
Office of Policy, Planning, and Evaluation 
National Center for Environmental Health/Agency for Toxic 
Substances and Disease Registry 

Phone: (404) 498-0497 
Email: THack@cdc.gov

For more information contact:

mailto:PSnesrud@cdc.gov
http://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/
mailto:THack@cdc.gov
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